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03/11/2021 

MRS Suzanne Neylon 
37 Kanimbla CRES 
Bilgola Plateau NSW 2107 

RE: DA2021/1146 -35 Kanimbla Crescent BILGOLA PLATEAU NSW 2107 

We have viewed the proposed renovation to 35 Kanimbla Cres and have some concerns about 
the proposed privacy screen to be added to the extended deck area on Level 2. A structure 
erected at the end of the decking area will obscure my existing view of Newport Beach from my 
kitchen window. I support the intention to have a privacy screen as it will benefit both Hilde and 
Adam as well as us but request that this be reviewed in light of this information. We are very 
happy that our neighbours have the opportunity to improve their home but hope our view of the 
beach will not be interrupted. 

2021/770341


